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October 21, 1991

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
P.0O. Box 1980
Hobbs, NM 88240

Attn: Mr. Jerry Sexton
District 1 Superviser

Re: New Mexico R State NCT-3 TN #24-P
Sec. 1, T-18-S , R-34-E

Dear Mr. Sexton:

In my search for a deviation survey on the above well, I have not
been able to locate an office for Basin Drilling Corporation. I
have attempted to locate a Basin office in Midland and Odessa, Texas
as well as Oklahoma City, Oklahoma. It is my understanding that
Basin Drilling Corporation is no longer in business.

I have sent a C-105 and one set of logs that were ran on the well
to the Hobbs OCD office. The well is presently shut-in and a casing
integrity test will be ran on the well is the near future.

If you have any questions concerning this well, please contact me
at 397-0418 or 393-7191. Thank you for your assistance in this
matter.

Yours very truly,
M.C. Duncan

Engineer's Assistant
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